
January 13, 2015 

 

 

 

Mr. Josh Beliveau 

Delta Sigma Phi 

 

Dear Mr. Beliveau and Delta Sigma Phi Members: 

 

I have reviewed your recent letter of appeal and the documentation related to your judicial case.  In reviewing 

the evidence considered by the University Judicial Panel, I found that the evidence presented was sufficient and 

substantial enough to warrant the conclusions reached by the Judicial Panel and Mr. Earl Bracey.  Established 

University procedures for student disciplinary hearings were followed.  The evidence presented supports the 

conclusion that Delta Sigma Phi was responsible for violating University rules.   

 

Based on the facts of this case, I am upholding the sanctions presented in Mr. Bracey’s November 12, 2014, 

Notification of Judicial Action which states that Delta Sigma Phi will have their recognition as a Student 

Organization suspended through December 20, 2021.     

 

This represents final action on your judicial appeal.  If you have any doubts about my intentions on this matter, 

please do not hesitate to contact my office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gary M. Biller, Ph.D. 

Vice President for Student Services 
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